
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Addendum to the Air Quality Report Issued in Support or Planning Submission for 20-23 Greville 

Street. 

 

 

This statement is made with reference to Camden’s Clean Air Action Plan and in particular, to the 

use in new developments of extra low Nox emitting boilers of below 40mg/kWh. 

 

The above development does not include for the installation of any Nox emitting plant and 

therefore at the completion of the project there will be no Nox emitting boilers installed at the 

site. 

 

It is possible that future incoming tenants may wish to install boilers that will emit Nox. Under 

these circumstances and in support of the boroughs Air Quality Plan the building owner 

undertakes to allow under licence of each tenant’s tenure, the installation of plant creating Nox 

emissions of below 40mg/kWh. 

 

 


